13 December 82

WILLIAM SALLAGHER

Bookkeeptar

Diocese of the Armenian Church
630 Second Avenue

N.Y.C., N.Y. 10016

Dear Mr, Gallagher,

As per your request, this letter 1s to state that we are in receipt of
an advance to our Department covéngng expenses while the routine reim-
bursement procedures thke their course.

The advance totals $300.,00.

I you are in need of any other information, please call 617-256-7234.

Sincerety,

JAMES MAGARIAN
Executtve Secretary - ACYOA
Diocese of the Armenian Church

C.Co. _Emecutive Director




